T Y e ve;
saren 19, 1957

¥r. Ralph Velich
5212 South 23 Street
Omaha, Jlebraska

Dear ir. Vellchs

Thanks for your lstter. I have received,
autographed, and re-miled your copy of SITITIIG
BULLe [ trust that it will resch you in good
conditione ’

Cordially yours,

WeS. CAMPBELL
(Stanley Vestal)

WSCsvhp

P.S. By mistake, your stamps were sealed
inside the package. Plsase return them.



